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12th May, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your assistance in supporting your children with Learning at Home.  
 
We would like to remind parents and carers how important it is to keep our children 
safe in the online world and there are resources available to help in this area. 
 
As a parent or carer, you know your children better than anyone and have the best 
opportunity to guide them to have positive online experiences. It is hoped that 
together we can keep our student community safe online. 
 
On the Corpus Christi Student Desktop there is a link to the eSafety Commissioner 
website with information about keeping our children safe online. There are four areas 
to remind us on how we should behave in an online world 

 
I do recommend parents and carers to once again look at each of the above topics 
and talk to your children about them, especially if they may have experienced any 
behaviours that they thought was not being appropriate e.g. someone being unkind. 
For more information go to ​eSafety Commissioner  
 
If you need to discuss this further please contact the school or myself 
 
 
Working together to keep our children safe. 
 
 
 
Anne Walton  
Digital Technologies Leader 
 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents

